
  

PSAT/NMSQT – OCTOBER 21, 2025 
 

Get Ready for the 

Digital PSAT/NMSQT 
 

Sprayberry High School will administer the PSAT/NMSQT (National Merit Scholarship 

Qualifying Test) on the morning of Tuesday, October 21, 2025. 

 

Testing Information 

 

• 9th graders – may choose to participate for a $14 fee 

• 10th graders – the state of Georgia pays the fee 

• 11th graders – may choose to participate for a $12 fee 

 

9th and 11th graders must register at https://forms.office.com/r/Lb4BAHGGcp and 

submit payment through MyPaymentsPlus. The deadline to register and submit payment is 

Wednesday, September 10, 2025 at 3:30 pm. 

 

10th graders will be automatically registered to take the assessment. 

 

This year, the PSAT/NMSQT will be administered DIGITALLY. This means that 

students must use their CCSD issued laptop to take the assessment. For more information 

about the digital test and why the PSAT/NMSQT is important, click HERE.  

 

The junior year PSAT/NMSQT result is used to enter the National Merit Scholarship and 

the National Achievement Scholarship Programs.  

 

For more information, please contact Ms. Polk at Tonya.Polk@cobbk12.org.  

https://forms.office.com/r/Lb4BAHGGcp
https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt
https://www.nationalmerit.org/s/1758/start.aspx?gid=2&pgid=61&no_cookie=1
https://www.nationalmerit.org/s/1758/interior.aspx?sid=1758&gid=2&pgid=433&no_cookie=1

